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Coming up next week Way to support at home 
In English we will be planning our diary 

entries imagining we are Lily from our class 
text. 

In maths we are moving on to division using 
our knowledge of the 2. 3, 5 and 10 times 

tables. 
In Jigsaw we are learning all about being 

healthy and relaxation. 

Mathletics has been set focusing on fractions. 
 

Please practise double numbers to 20 mentally 
with your child. 

 
Please support you child to learn and practice 
their weekly spellings. They will be tested on 

either a Thursday or Friday each week. 

We have had another busy week in Jet Class. We have been learning all 
about the subordinating conjunctions (if, when, that, because) and have 

been using them in our writing to describe the main character in our story 
‘Lily’ and the story setting. In Art we have been creating flower collages in 

the style of the artist Megan Coyle. It was our last week in gymnastics 
developing our spinning, turning and twisting skills. 

Key dates coming up: 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March                      

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 

Recorder Assembly – Tuesday 26th March 2.50-3.15 

Parents evening – Tuesday 26th March & Wednesday 27th March. 


